
 

 

 
February 2, 2023 
 

Gayla Thunstrom, President Union of Northern Workers  
thunstg@unw.ca  
Lorraine Rousseau, Regional Executive Vice President, PSAC North 
RousseLo@psac-afpc.com  

 

 
Dear Ms. Thunstrom and Ms. Rousseau, 
 

Re: Collective Bargaining with PSAC/UNW Local 345, City of Yellowknife 
 

Thank you for your email on January 31, 2023, which you sent to City Council. I am responding on behalf 
of Council. 
 
As demonstrated by our proposal on January 30, 2023 to resume negotiations, the City remains 
committed to the bargaining process and the negotiation of a collective agreement with PSAC XO345. 
The City will continue to respect the negotiating table as the place where negotiations towards an 
agreement occur. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rebecca Alty 
Mayor 
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